
FIFTH SUNDAY COLLECTION:

BIBLES FOR THE WORLD: On Sunday, July 30, we will have a special 5th Sunday Contribution to help Herald of Truth Ministries, Inc. to provide Bibles in Spanish and Bantu. Herald of Truth believes every human being deserves to have a copy of God’s Word that they can read in their native language. HTM is committed to supplying Bibles to everyone who wants one! For the Spanish Bibles, it only costs approximately $5 per Bible. For the Bibles in Bantu, it will cost approximately $10. We want to provide 100,000 Bibles by the end of 2023, and we need your help. People in Spanish-speaking countries, including the United States of America, as well as people who speak Bantu in Africa desire just one copy of God’s Word. Help us fulfill their desire to read and know the life-saving story of Jesus!



$5 COLLECTION IN CLASS:

BIBLES FOR THE WORLD: On Sunday, July 30, we will be using our Bible Classes to conduct a special contribution to help provide Bibles in Spanish and Bantu for people around the world. Herald of Truth believes every human being deserves to have a copy of God’s Word that they can read in their native language. HTM is committed to supplying Bibles to everyone who wants one! For the Spanish Bibles, it only costs approximately $5 per Bible. For the Bibles in Bantu, it will cost approximately $10. We want to provide 100,000 Bibles by the end of 2023, and we need your help. People in Spanish-speaking countries, including the United States of America, as well as people who speak Bantu in Africa desire just one copy of God’s Word. Help us fulfill their desire to read and know the life-saving story of Jesus!

